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Paul Rennie, Head of Sales & Marketing has decided to move on. Whilst Paul has been with us a
short time, he has made a positive change within his team and the wider organisation.

Pauls last day will be the 29th July.
| would like to thank Paul for his contributions and wish him well in his next opportunity.

In the interim period, Stuart Maclintyre (Chief Technology Officer) will assume leadership of the Sales
team.
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